
  
 

La	Salle	High	School	
Board	of	Limited	Jurisdiction	 

September 23, 2022 
 
To the La Salle community: 
 
I would like to begin by thanking the entire La Salle community for your steadfast support of our 
beloved school. Without the dedication of loyal and passionate faculty, staff, parents, alumni and 
generous benefactors, La Salle would not be where it is today. Since the establishment of La Salle 
High School, it has been a shared effort to advance the mission of our school from a traditional 
feeder region to one that has grown to include students from 50 different schools. Over the last 60 
years, there have been numerous additions to the school including the expansion of campus 
facilities, course offerings, extracurricular programming and strategic initiatives that have 
cemented La Salle as a pillar of our community.  
 
Through all progress, La Salle’s mission has never wavered because of the loyal support of all of you 
who continue to pour your passions into the vitality and spirit of the school. Guided by the Lasallian 
charism, we continue to be “Called to Serve.” While our shared legacy has not changed, the 
environment of many of our Catholic schools certainly has, which necessitates further enhancement 
to chart a course of growth and continued success.  
 
The Board of Limited Jurisdiction recognizes that advancements and changes will continue to be a 
part of the evolution of La Salle High School. In that light, and after several months of strategic 
discussions with Principal Marshall and Archdiocesan leadership, we are excited to announce the 
adoption of a new leadership model. During the current academic year, La Salle High School will 
transition from the traditional Principal model to a President+Principal model. This model is 
considered best-practice and will structure the organization to effectively navigate the evolving 
needs of the school and community to focus on growth and sustainability. 
 
Under this model, the president serves as the chief executive officer and oversees the vision, growth 
and relationships surrounding the school. The principal will report to the president and oversee all 
student programming, faculty development and student affairs. Both positions share the 
responsibility of advancing the Catholic mission and preparing young men to meet their full 
potential. We are grateful for Principal Marshall’s leadership as we continue to make tremendous 
strides at La Salle. He has expressed his excitement and is committed to supporting the transition 
and onboarding of the president.  
 
The search for La Salle’s president will begin in October with the goal of announcing the inaugural 
president in January 2023. The search will be comprehensive to ensure that La Salle’s first 
president embodies the spirit of St. John Baptist de La Salle. The board is committed to executing 
this process with communication, access and support from the La Salle community. Information 
regarding the transition will be available under the board page at lasallehs.net. 
 
On behalf of the Board of Limited Jurisdiction, thank you for your support during this endeavor and 
we look forward to taking La Salle High School to new heights! 
 
Yours sincerely and Go Lancers! 
 
 
Larry Lampe ‘05 
Chair, La Salle Board of Limited Jurisdiction  


